
BIBLES GIFTED 602 

BOOKS GIFTED 556 

DISCIPLING VISITS 940 

“Thank you for the beautiful Bibles. 
We appreciate them and we will 

cherish them for a long time.  You guys 
are truly a God-send." From all the 

inmates at the Butte-Silverbow 
Detention Center  

“Thank you for the Bible.  I carry and 
read it every day now.  I know what it 

means to take solace in God now. “ 

“I really admire the generosity and 
kindness of Bubbling Brook Ministries, 

especially helping us less fortunate 
during times of turmoil and hardship.  
It’s really nice to know that human-
kind doesn’t all shame us sinners or 

those who fall short of the glory. 
Thank you from the bottom of my 
heart.  God bless your kind souls. “ 



“
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OUR PHONE NUMBER HAS CHANGED:  (888) 580-7701 

We are blessing Beloveds in 4 states and 21 locations, now 
including the MT State Prison in Deer Lodge, MT! 

Anniversary Drawing:  To celebrate our fourth year in 
ministry, on 3/14/22 we drew the names of one lady and one 
gentleman from our mailing lists and blessed them with a 
new Bible!  Those gifts have been shipped—congratulations 
to our winners! 

It is always an honor to receive your artwork—send in your 
pieces with permission to use, and it may be published in an 
upcoming newsletter! 

Please note: 

- We ship BIBLES 2x/month, on or about the 15th and last 
day.  We are no longer providing devotional books. 

- Remember:  an annual reading plan can be found on the 
inside cover of every Bible we ship. 

- If you have recently been transferred to a State prison, 
remember to send a letter requesting our services, so that 
you can continue receiving our monthly devo packets! 


